
 
 
 
Media Advisory 
28 November 2024 
To All Media 
 
PREMIER DR RAMATHUBA TO HAND OVER MPHAPHULI TRADITIONAL OFFICES 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Dr Phophi Ramathuba will this Friday, 29 November 2024, 
officially handover the newly built Mphaphuli Traditional Offices at Mbilwi, Thohoyandou. 
 
This handover is a significant milestone that underscores the Provincial Government’s 
commitment towards the support and provision of tools of trade to traditional leaders.  
 
The newly built, state-of-the-art facility boasts an office block, guard house, easy access 
from the main road, palisade fencing, pavement, open parking and a septic tank to suit 
the needs of staff as well as the community it serves. 
 
The Premier will be joined by the MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements 
and Traditional Affairs, Mr Basikopo Makamu. 
 
Members of the media are invited to cover this handover as follows: 
 
Date: 29 November 2024 
Time: 10h00 
Venue: Mbilwi Sport Ground, Mphaphuli village, Thulamela Municipality 
 
For further enquiries, please contact: 
 
Ndavhe Ramakuela 
Provincial Government Spokesperson 
082 200 5357 
Thilivhali Muavha 
Premier's Spokesperson 
066 011 7034 
 
Issued by Limpopo Provincial Government 
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